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Reforming suppliers’ meter inspection obligations – Ofgem Consultation 

 
A Response by Utility Warehouse 

 
This document sets out the views of Utility Warehouse regarding the Ofgem consultation 
‘Reforming suppliers meter inspection obligations’ issued by Ofgem on 23 July 2015. 
 
The response provided is on behalf of Gas Plus Supply Limited and Electricity Plus Supply 
Limited, both of which are wholly owned subsidiaries of Telecom Plus PLC; Utility 
Warehouse is the trading name for Telecom Plus PLC. 
 
We are supportive of the Ofgem recommendation to repeal the meter inspection provisions 
in the supply licence conditions 12.8–12.16 for gas and 12.14–12.16 for electricity and any 
subsequent licence condition clauses that reference these provisions. 
 
On the assumption that Ofgem’s decision to be published later in 2015 is to adopt its 
recommendation in this regard, we can also confirm our support for amendments to the 
supply licence conditions to be effective from 1 April 2016. 
 
 


